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It is widely accepted that the 2 party system is doing a disservice to our country and dividing 
people into 2 groups without nuance. Banning the option for ranked choice voting keeps that 
status quo and does not address that there are very obvious issues with the 2 party system. I 
respect candidates that chose to identify as independent, banning ranked choice further 
excludes those people from getting involved by literally forcing the broken 2 party system to 
continue its cycle.


